
July Birthdays 

Cecile McKinney July 4 

Sharon Woollam July 8 

Jerry Anderson July 8 

Lisle Dalton July 19 

Joe Mann July 20 

 

 

 

THE GREAT 

SCHUSS 
LEXINGTON SKI & SPORTS CLUB/July, 2015 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

NO JULY Meeting 

Next Meeting/Picnic August 4 

At 

The Racquet Club 

3900 Crosby Dr. 

Lexington 

 
 

Social time will begin at 6:00 p.m. 

(hamburgers/ hot dogs, with chips and a 

salad side, available for purchase) 

The meeting starts at 7:00 p.m. 



  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2016 TRIPS 

The following trips are currently scheduled for 2016: 

Whitefish, Montana    January 16-23 

  

Alyeska, Alaska 

 

February 27-March 5 

Soelden, Austria 

     Optional extensions to  

London  

     and/or 

Greece 

March 11-19 

 

March 7-12 

 

March 19-27 

 

 

News from the Executive Vice 

President 

Trip Leaders: 

If you are interested in being a trip 

leader for any of the 2016 trips, 

please complete an application 

(available for download from the 

web site; 

www.lexskisports.org/member-

documents) and return it to Howard 

Glauert at  

hglauert@uky.edu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

Board Notes         

                                                               

The next board meeting will be WEDNESDAY, July 8, 2015 at 6:30 pm, at Linda 

Gorman’s home. Members may attend any meeting of the board by notifying any board 

member advance. Contact Linda at lsgor0@uky.edu for directions if you would like to 

attend. 

LSSC Officers and Directors 
2015-16 

PRESIDENT - LINDA GORMAN 
lsgor0@uky.edu 

MEMBERSHIP-CECILE MCKINNEY 
cilkyus@yahoo.com 

PAST PRESIDENT - JANET GRAHAM JONES 
jgjones@uky.edu 

WEB MASTER-DAVID MORRISON 
davidaaronmorrison@gmail.com 

SECRETARY-DAN GEIGER 
dangeiger17@gmail.com 

NEWSLETTER- ANNETTE RIEHLE 
asr817@windstream.net 

EXEC VP-HOWARD GLAUERT 
hglauert@uky.edu 

RACING-DIANNA MILLER 
hagski@aol.com 

TREASURER-CHARLIE LISLE 
clisle1512@aol.com 

PRESIDENT-ELECT- JANET GRAHAM JONES 
jgjones@uky.edu 

SOCIAL - JANET GRAHAM JONES 
jgjones@uky.edu  
 

mailto:clisle1512@aol.com


  
 
Picnic with the Pops 
 

Picnic with the Pops presents “Night on Bourbon Street” 
Wycliffe Gordon and his International All-Stars performing 

A Tribute to Louis Armstrong with The Lexington Philharmonic 

 
With warm summer nights just around the corner, we look forward to seeing 
you once again at Lexington’s premier outdoor concert, Picnic with the Pops!  

 
A former veteran member of the Wynton Marsalis Septet and the Lincoln 
Center Jazz Orchestra, Gordon is a gifted composer and arranger, whose 
recordings reveal his vast knowledge and mastery of various timbres of jazz 
and chamber music. His arrangement of the theme song to NPR’s “All Things 
Considered” is heard daily across the globe. 
 
LSSC members interested in attending Picnic with the Pops, at Keeneland on 
August 15, should contact Janet Jones (jgjones@uky.edu).   
 

As always, a table decorating contest will be featured!  

Dianna Miller is in charge of decorations and if anyone would be willing to help her, they should 

contact her at 859-749-2651 or hagski@aol.com.  

mailto:jgjones@uky.edu
tel:859.749.2651
mailto:hagski@aol.com


Members News   

Members News             

This section provides a place for LSSC members who would like to share news or 

events with the club. This does not have to be limited to skiing. For example, it 

could include other sports activities as well as individual events (e.g., retirement, 

new addition to family etc.). Please submit a request, specifics of news/event to be 

shared, and your contact information to: Annette Riehle (asr817@windstream.net) 

by the 15
th

 of the month for inclusion in the next newsletter. 

 

 

                LSSC website: www.lexskisports.org 

mailto:asr817@windstream.net

